FRIDAY 22"° JANUARY 2016

THE MILL MESSENGER

PRIMARY ACADEMY

Mums, Dads and Carers,

Parent’s Consultations - A letter went home this week to invite you to this
terms Parent’s Consultations. The dates are Monday February 8" for the
late session and Tuesday February 9% for the afternoon session. I actively
encourage you all to take the opportunity to meet with your child’s class
teacher and discuss their learning progress to date and how we as a home-
school partnership can support and continue to move children along their
learning journey. If you cannot make the dates suggested, please speak
with your class teacher and find a mutually beneficial time to meet. I would
like to thank you in advance for being proactive with your child’s learning.
Please fill in the form sent out this week and hand into reception.

Football and Athletics — The Mill Primary Academy has been represented
over the last 2 weeks in both Football and Athletics. First and foremost, the
children took part as true ambassadors for sport as well as the school.
They showed team spirit, sportsmanship and were courteous at all times.
The football team have now played in 3 league/tournaments, playing 11
games to date and only conceding 1 goal in open play. Last week they
played in the Crawley League and so far have won 2 drawn 4 lost 1. A great
effort all round. In Athletics, the children took to track and field at the K2
and competed amongst the local schools. Many of the team beat personal
bests and truly gave everything they had. Well done to all involved.

Breakfast and Lucy Bronze Club (After school care club) - As you are
aware we have launched the 2 clubs before and after school. Sessions run
from 8:00am-8:45am for Breakfast Club and 3.00-6.00pm (or 3:00-4:30pm
or after clubs to 6:00pm). The children are enjoying their breakfast and
activities and the group after school bring an extra snack and also enjoy
the activities. Until February Half Term — we are offering a trial price of
£1 per session in order for you to “try out” this new initiative. If you
would like to sign up, please speak to Zoe Knight on Reception.

Club Collections - please can all children be collected from clubs via the ipen ey
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doors to the café. Thank you. EgsCelln
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Have a fantastic weekend and enjoy those moments with your families.

Kind regards,

W,

Mr Matt Lecuyer
Headteacher (head@themill-tkat.orq)

“Your beliefs don’t make you better; your behaviour does.”
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